
  

 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Proposed Limited Access  

Control Changes 

I-95 Express Lanes 

Fredericksburg Extension 

Prince William County 
Stafford County 

 

Willingness for Public Comment 
 

The Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT) is accepting 
comments regarding proposed limited access control changes for 
the I-95 Express Lanes Fredericksburg Extension project. This 
project will involve a change in limited access control. This 
project extends the Express Lanes 10 miles from just south of 
Garrisonville Road to Route 17 in Stafford County. Two 
reversible Express Lanes will be built in the existing median of I-
95. New access points to Express Lanes will be built near the 
Route 17 and Route 630 (Courthouse Road) I-95 interchanges in 
Stafford and at Russell Road near Quantico Marine Corps Base 
in Prince William County.  
 
Information related to the project and the limited access control 
changes is available for review at VDOT’s Fredericksburg District 
Office located at 87 Deacon Road, Fredericksburg, VA 22405. 
Please call ahead at 540-899-4288 or TTY/TDD 711 to make 
an appointment with appropriate personnel. For more 
information on this project, please visit the project website at 
www.improve95.org/about-the-projects/fredericksburg-
extension.asp 
 
The VDOT Fredericksburg District Office invites public comment 
related to the proposed limited access control changes. 
Comments can be mailed to Mr. William Arel, Project Manager, 
Virginia Department of Transportation, 87 Deacon Road, 
Fredericksburg, VA 22405, or sent by email to 
fred.comments@vdot.virginia.gov on or prior to October 15, 
2020.  
 
VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all 
programs and activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of 
the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need more information or 
special assistance for persons with disabilities or limited English 
proficiency, please contact the project manager at the above 
phone numbers.  
 

State Project: 0095-089-739, R201, C501, B663, B665, B668, B664, B666, 
B667, B669, D654 

UPC: 114620 

mailto:fred.comments@vdot.virginia.gov

